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FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

March 13, 2015

TO: Honorable Richard Peña Raymond, Chair, House Committee on Human Services
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB1679 by Raymond (Relating to the continuation of the Texas Council for

Developmental Disabilities.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Human Resources Code relating to the continuation and operation of the
Texas Council for Developmental Disabilities (TCDD). TCDD is subject to the Sunset Act and will
be abolished on September 1, 2015, unless continued by the Legislature. The bill would continue
TCDD for twelve years and would take effect on September 1, 2015.

The Texas Education Agency indicates the bill does not have direct fiscal implications for the
Foundation School Program or the operations of the Texas Education Agency.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 116 Sunset Advisory Commission, 701 Central Education Agency
LBB Staff: UP, NB, AM, AW
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